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March 27, 1979
Dr. Gideon B. Ariel

Computerized Biomechanical Analysis Incorp, 316
College Street

Amherst, Mass. 01002
Dear De. Ariel:

Upon receipt of the report which you prepared for Jimmy I would like to
lake this opportunity to thank you so very much and also tell you how
impressed I am with you and the report,

Both, Jimmy and I look forward to the end results, and will certainly keep in
touch,

Covaially yours

e

GLORIA CONNORS |




